
04/10/2024

Class Visit to the Light Cinema, New Brighton

Dear Parent,

Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children will be visiting the Light Cinema, New Brighton as part of the ‘Into Film Festival’.
Children will walk to and from the event.

Years 1 & 2- Superworm and The Smeds & The Smoods – Monday 18th November
Years 3 & 4 – Despicable Me 4- Wednesday 13th November
Years 5 & 6- Harold & the Purple Crayon – Tuesday 19th November

Your child will need to be at school no later than 8:50am on the morning of the trip as we will be leaving after
registration. Lunch will be served as normal at school on our return to school. Please collect your child from school at
the usual time. Your child will need to wear their full school uniform, sensible walking shoes and a coat. They can also
bring a healthy snack and a drink (please note: no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, crisps, sweets, nuts or chocolate). If you
can possibly help, please let the School Office know of your availability by Friday 25th October. Names will be drawn
out of a hat and you will be notified if your name is drawn.

Thank you for your continued support,

Deputy Headteacher

Mount Primary School. Respect yourself, respect others, respect our world.


